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Museum of the City of New York Statement on Diana Agudelo 
 

We are devastated that Diana Agudelo, a cherished member of our staff at the Museum of the 
City of New York, was violently attacked while biking home through Randall’s Island on Friday, 
May 16. Our thoughts are with Diana, her loved ones, and our colleagues during this difficult 
time. A GoFundMe page has been created to support Diana and her family with medical and 

living expenses: https://www.gofundme.com/f/diana-agudelo-and-her-family 
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